President's Post

Hello Abbott Families!

As we head into a new year and semester, please consider volunteering
your time and talents to the PTO. There is something for everyone
whether it is donating items or helping with an upcoming school event.
You can pick what works best for you! This is a great way to continue to
support the teachers, staff, and students at Abbott. Please scan the QR

code for more information.

PTO President,
Jennifer Thorndyke

A huge shout out and thank you to Cara
Robbins and the rest of the PTO who
made our Kindergarten Fun Night such a
success! The gingerbread houses turned
out great. From all of the Abbott staff,
thank you to our PTO who purchased a
"Holly Jolly" Lunch on the last day
before break from Mangia Italiana. It
was delicious! We are looking forward
to a wonderful second semester at Grace
Abbott! Welcome back and Happy 2023!

Mrs. Buckman

ER — JANUARY 2023

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
PTO School Events:
*2/7 PTO meeting @ 6:30pm
* 3/3 Pancake Man Dinner @ 6:30pm
*3/7 PTO meeting @ 6:30pm
*4/11 PTO meeting @ 6:30pm
*Gator Bash 4/21 @ 6:30pm
/2 PTO meeting @ 6:30pm
Please watch for more details
in the Gator Tales as the
event approaches.

VOLUNTEERS
NEEDED!

i A)

Attention 5th Grade Families!
What: The 5th Grade Farewell
When: Thursday, May 18th
2023
If you'd like to be a part of the
planning committee please
contact: Lea Coffman
Lea_Coffman@yahooo.com
402-587-5245

CONTACT
INFO:

PTO WEBSITE
https://graceabbottpto.com

Email:
gaptoinfo@gmail.com

PTO Facebook Page:
https://www.facebook.com/groups/abbottpto/




